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Chairman Klemin and Members of the House Judiciary Committee: 

 I am Gaylynn Becker of Bismarck, ND.  I’m testifying on my own.   

I am here to testify in support of House Bill 1282.   

 I believe very strongly that neither the President nor the Congress of 

the United States of America has the right under the Constitution of the 

United States of America to pass legislation nor does it have the authority to 

promulgate rules, regulations, or executive orders, nor anything similar to 

such, which are contrary to our rights and freedoms as citizens.   

 In addition, we need HB 1282 passed so that North Dakota has a 

statute which delineates and provides the authority to review all current 

federal laws, executive orders and regulations in effect now as well as any 

that may occur in the future. 

 Thank you for considering this important legislation for the citizens of 

North Dakota. 

 God bless you, 
 


